
The Board of Commissioners office released the following road related
information:

COMMISSIONERS' WEEKLY REPORT
October 4, 2002

BLASER BRIDGE REPLACEMENT

Tillamook County Road Department will hold an informational meeting for the
public regarding the concept plan for the replacement of Blaser Bridge
projected for the Summer of 2003.

The meeting is scheduled for 5:00-7:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 17, 2002 in
the Commissioners' Conference Room at the Tillamook County Courthouse, 201
Laurel in Tillamook. At the meeting there will be displays of the concept
design of the bridge replacement. Representatives from the Road Department
and their design consultant (OTAK Engineering) will be available to answer
questions.

Blaser Bridge is located at Milepost 1.0 on Tillamook River Road. The
pending design and subsequent replacement is funded with Oregon
Transportation Investment Act (OTIA) funds.

- - - - - - - - -

(the above information was only a portion of the entire Weekly Report)
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